To Whom It May Concern:

On the 3™ & 4t July, City Lifting, will be closing Goiden Lane from 07:00 — 17:00, to
operate a Mobile Crane.

Ali parking bays will be suspended to facilitate the crane. Please arrange

alternative parking.

LTS Traffic Management will be in attendance to install traffic management and to
ensure the traffic disruption is kept to a minimum.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, LTS Traffic Management will
endeavour to keep any noise and disruption to an absolute minimum.

For further information please call City Lifting 01708 805 550,

Operations Manager
For & Behalf of London Trafflc Solutions



